
LATEST NEWS

Friday 17 November 2017

A Massive BIG thank you to everyone who helped to support our Children in Need fundraising Day 
on Friday 17th November. Pupils and staff had fun dressing in spots, eating lovely cakes, guessing 
the number of sweets in the jar and buying raffle tickets to win a variety of lovely donated prizes.

Pupils also enjoyed finding the numbered Pudsey bears hidden around the school and 
entering the Pudsey colouring competition. Well done to those who won. We raised £410.92 
as a whole school. There were a number of raffle prizes won, Class 7B won the guess 
the how many sweets in the Jar competition and all pupils who entered the colouring 
competition and find the Pudsey bears were given a small prize. A special thank you to 
Rhiannon C who donated dozens of luxury cupcakes to the upper school cake stall and 
to the parents of Vinson in the lower school for making an extremely generous donation.

             CHILDREN IN NEED

Thank you for helping us raise a record
breaking

£410.92  ! 

Thank you to everyone who sent in cakes and donated raffle prizes.
Deb Wurf Class 9B
Sinead Gervis Class 4


